Mike Kurtz

From: Marvin Seuell <mseuell@nyssacity.org>

Date: 12/17/2022 19:01

To: "larry@malheurrealty.com" < larry@malheurrealty.com>

Larry we are ok with the letter that you received from Jim. I don't know if the county might want an updated one. Hope this helps you out. If there is anything I can do for you let me know.

Thanks Marvin

Sent from my iPhone

Received 12/17/22 From Mars: N Sevel, interim fire chief.

They Wilson 2/20/22

NYSSA RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT P.O. Box 1585 Nyssa, OR 97913

September 23, 2009

Fax No 473-5168

Malheur County Planning Department Courthouse Vale, OR 97918

Dear Sirs:

We have reviewed the location of the Mike Kurtz property in Tax Lot 300, Section 2, T20S, R46E, and Tax Lot 900, Section 34, T19S, R46E located off of Cloverdale Avenue, Nyssa, Oregon. The property is within the boundaries of the Nyssa Rural Fire Protection District.

We have no objection to a new home site being built on this property so long as the driveway off of Cloverdale Avenue to the home site is a 20 foot wide all weather road with adequate all weather turnaround space at the end.

Sincerely,

Jim Farmer

Secretary